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JAN 0 5 2005 

The Honorable Greg Abbott 
Attorney General of tbe State of Texas 
Post Gili= Box 12548 
Austin, Texas 7871 l-2548 

Dear General Abbot& 

I am questing sn opinion whether bicycles are exempted fmm municipal liability from injuries 
incorred by bicycles in facilities described by Civil Practicea and Remedies Code Section 
75.002(e). In perticuler, please note tbat Subsection(e) and (g) refer to specific activities. My 
staff has spoken with people from Midland who asked Speaker Craddick to carry tbe legislation 
to amend this section; according to stafF, they indicated there was no itit to include bicyclca in 
the liability exemptions granted by this section. 

‘Ihank you for prompt attention to this matter, if you have any questions please refer thezn to my 
capitd staff 

Sincerely, 

Yd 
,Kd.- 4 

Rep. Kino Flares 
Chair 


